
6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org  

Sr. Eva     (Adult Faith Formation Director)           sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to a new Liturgical Year!  I hope you are enjoying this Thanksgiving weekend 

and that you have enjoyed these days with your family and friends.  I hope you are 

full of the 3F’s: food, family and football!! 

 

Welcome to the Season of Advent.  This beautiful, liturgical season of grace has a 

twofold mission: prepare to celebrate the first coming of Christ at Christmas and 

prepare for Christ’s second coming at the end of time. May our hearts be prepared as 

we welcome Christ at Christmas. Today is the first day to reflect with the little Advent 

book that you received last weekend, so please take 2 to 3 minutes a day to prepare 

your hearts and your family for the Blessings of Christmas! 

 

Please join us for our Advent evening of Recollection, as Deacon Steve Greco, leads us 

in his reflection, entitled, “The Joy of Advent”!  Join us this Tuesday evening, 

December 3 at 7 PM. Regretfully the presentation scheduled for Wednesday, December 

4 at 9 AM has been canceled — Deacon Steve had a personal scheduling conflict. 

Deacon Steve currently serves as the Director of Evangelization and Formation for the 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Orange, our neighbor to the east! He is an author of eight 

books, and he uses all forms of communication to proclaim the Gospel. He is the 

executive producer of “Jesus Thirsts: The miracle of the Eucharist.”  Deacon Steve hosts 

a weekly radio show called “Empowered by the Spirit” heard on relevant radio.  The 

event is free, however, there will be a free will offering basket available. Join us for a 

time of Advent inspiration! 

 

Advent Blessings, 

Msgr. Kevin 

December 1, 2024              Page  3 



December 1, 2024              Page  4 



December 1, 2024               Page  5 





Parish Year-end Giving  

 

Thank you all for your continuing generosity to St Joseph and its ministries. Many of 

you will be considering your Christmas and year-end giving.  In addition, to traditional 

contributions through envelopes or Faith Direct, please keep in mind other 

opportunities available to you such as:   

 

Gifts of appreciated assets – Gifts of securities, stocks and bonds directly to St 

Joseph’s may provide tax advantages when transferred to a St Joseph Church – 

Long Beach before they are sold. If you have held your securities for more than 

one year, you may find that your gift may provide a twofold tax benefit—

creating an income tax deduction and avoiding the capital gains tax that would 

have been due upon their sale. For more information see https://lacatholics.org/

stock/.  

 

IRA Charitable Contribution - If you are over 70 ½ you may be able to make a gift 

to Saint Joseph Church – Long Beach through a Qualified Charitable Distribution 

(QCD) directly from your Individual Retirement Account (IRA). To determine if 

you qualify, please contact our office or your Financial Advisor for details. 

https://lacatholics.org/individual-retirement-account/.  

 

If you decide to utilize one of these methods, please be sure to indicate your donation 

should go to Saint Joseph Church – Long Beach.  If you have any questions, please 

contact the Parish office.  

  

Please be mindful of distribution request deadlines required by your custodial 

institution.   

 

Your St Joseph Finance Council   
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Come to the Welcome Christ Re-
news His Parish retreat weekend. It 
is an incredible experience that will 
help you discover what's missing in 
your life and what to do about it. 
Whether you want to connect with 
other Men or Women in the parish, 
improve your prayer life, or just take 
a break from the craziness of your 
everyday to have fun, you will find 
what you are looking for and more. 
 
The next Welcome Christ Renews 
His Parish retreats will be on Satur-
day March 1

st
 and Sunday March 2

nd
 

2025 for the Women.  And the Men’s 
Retreat will be Saturday March 15

th
 

and Sunday March 16
th
 2025 

 
Please visit our parish website to 
learn more and to sign up.  Registra-
tion is now open. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-

renews/ 
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“Children, let us love not in word or speech  

but in deed and truth.” 1 John 3:18 

 

Thanksgiving Food and Blanket Distribution: 

THANK YOU for your generous support of 

108 very grateful families including 316 children! 

An abundant amount of food, blankets, blessings 

and hope were provided.   

Dec. 7-8 – Christmas Present Drive: Envelopes 

will be available at Masses for the children of 

families we will support for Christmas: a child’s 

name, age, sex, sizes, and instructions.  Please 

return gifts to the Parish Life Center or church by 

Dec. 15 at 12:30 pm.  

Dec. 22 - Christmas Food and Present 

Distribution:  As a parish community, we will 

support 79 families for Christmas, and 

Easter. Can you help us deliver? We will meet at 

St. Cornelius.  So meaningful to kids!  Please 

contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 or 

jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.   

 Our next Book Club meeting is  

Wednesday, February 19th at 

7pm on Zoom  

  

The Line Becomes a River: 

Dispatches from the Border 

by Francisco Cantú  

 

      

“A personal, unguarded look at border life from 

the perspective of a migrant and agent, 

recommended for those wishing to gain a 

deeper understanding of current events.” —

Library Journal 

Amazon.com: The Line Becomes a River: 

Dispatches from the Border: 9780735217737: 

Cantú, Francisco: Books 

All are welcome. For more info, email 

agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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Our next get together will be at the  

El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, December 9th at 9:30 am.   

This will be our Christmas get together, and we 

have a few little surprises planned.  Please join us 

for a nice time catching up with old friends and 

meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell the 

server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she will 

direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  For future reference, we meet there on the 

2nd Monday of every month, at the same time. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

Please Note: The Senior Group members are 

asked to bring new baby clothes, blankets and 

toys for children from newborn to 18 months to 

our breakfast gathering on December 9. These 

are for the families we support through 

Movement for a Better World. Thank you for 

your generosity. 

In Memoriam  

 

 

Joan Fitzpatrick 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph Church 

Thursday, December 5th at 10:00 am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Senior Group 

 Child pornography and  

artificial intelligence, part 2 

Artificial intelligence, or AI, has opened the door 

to generating incredibly realistic images. Often 

called “deepfakes,” we have seen these images 

crop up on social media. In January 2024, 

explicit images of Taylor Swift, created by AI, 

were posted online, and viewed over 45 million 

times before they were removed. In the same 

way, AI technology can be used by child abusers 

to create and share explicit imagery. For more 

information, read the VIRTUS® article “Artificial 

Intelligence – Deepfakes and Child Abusers” 

on lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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